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ATTENTION CHAIRMAN.
Dear Mr Wimbush.

I want to raise an issue with a comment you made this morning after [ was given the
chance to speak. You stated to Mr Mossis agent for Kalbar, words to the effect:" Mr
Morris the Panel isn't particularly interested in the material".

Mr Morris had made an undertaking to produce documentation proving Kalbar had spent
$50 million on the project to date.

This raises concerns that the Chair was signalling to Mr Motris that the matter would not
be pursued by the Panel, should Kalbar choose not to supply documentation that answers
my inquiry. I think that comment was unnecessary and very strange in the circumstances.

Clearly the financial basis of the project is relevant to the IACs consideration, and claims
made by the proponent in that regard should be validated through the supply of adequate
documentation..

Regards.

Peter Vaughan
EMF Inc.





